
19th July 2024

LETTER OF
RECOMMENDATION

This letter is to recognise that Ayaan Goel has attended the Young
Investors’ Fellowship Programme organised by The Finance and
Investment Cell, Hansraj College and held from 1st July 2024 to 12th
July 2024.

Ayaan shines as a persistent and enthusiastic learner. His genuine
zeal for acquiring knowledge and his unwavering dedication to
collaborative projects are highly admirable. Ayaan's consistent
involvement, astute inquiries, and eagerness to delve into new
territories have left a lasting impression, significantly enhancing the
team's efforts.

We commend the commitment and dedication demonstrated by
Ayaan in successfully participating and performing well in various
peer-group interactions and skill-based competitions. He secured
2nd position and showed remarkable skills in solving the case
problem. The utilization of learned skills was evident in every
endeavour, showcasing an impressive range of abilities. We are
proud to be associated with Ayaan and wholeheartedly recommend
their candidature for all future engagements. Our best wishes
accompany them for their continued journey of success.

Aryan Tiwari
President
The Finance & Investment Cell,
Hansraj College


